BULLETIN

September 14, 2017

IUOE Local 882 Strike Notice

We have been notified today that IUOE Local 882 has issued strike
notice to the University. Pending agreement on their Essential Services
levels, they may be in a legal position to commence job action as of

7 am Monday, September 18™.

We are also currently discussing our Essential Services levels with the
University, per the Labour Relations Code regulations.

We will confirm when all Essential Services designations have been set
and Local 882 is in a legal position to strike.

If you encounter a picket line, it is imperative that you do not cross it.
Instead contact your bargaining unit supervisor, shop steward or the
Union Office (604-827-1705).

We have communicated to the University and they have acknowledged
that our members will not cross a legal picket line, nor will they
perform struck work.

We will provide updates as more information becomes available.
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